
New flights from Poznan

During last week Poznan Lawica Airport announced introduction of two new flights connections from
Poznan: to Milan Bergamo and Dortmund.

It has been several months now like Poznan is expanding successfully its route network. Until the
beginning of the autumn the list of available connections has been expanded by the following
destinations: Athens, Billund, Castellon, Eilat, Madrid, Oslo Torp, Tel Aviv, Kiev and Reyjkavik. From
the next year on, passengers will be offered another two connections:

 

Milan Bergamo - flights on Tuesdays and Saturdays, about to operate from March 2018,●

Dortmund - 4 flights per week. The first one will take off on May 20, 2018.●

 

Thereby, the city of Poznań offers currently scheduled flights to a total of 32 airports.
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